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MINUTES 
 

1. Utility Wraps Round 2 Locations 
 

Ms. Atria stated that we legally have to go out to bid again for Round 2 of the Utility 
Wraps. 

 
Mr. Davis stated that we legally have to select the company with the lowest bid. 

 
Ms. Barrett suggested we go before the Commission if we have an issue with a 
company and would prefer to use another company. 

 
Ms. Schorr stated that there are a lot of boxes that are not done yet. 
 
Ms. Atria stated that a lot of the utility boxes belong to FDOT and the vendor stated 
they would be starting the work next week on non FDOT boxes. 

 
Mr. Davis stated that the subcommittee could probably decide on this item. 
 
Ms. Atria agreed that the subcommittee could make the decision. 

 
Ms. Niswonger asked if the FDOT boxes could be marked. 

 
Ms. Atria stated that vetoing FDOT boxes may not be a good idea since a lot of the 
boxes are in prominent locations. 

 
Mr. Davis asked if the committee could call upon the City Manager’s office for more 
guidance. 

 
Ms. Atria stated that she will bring this item to the subcommittee. 

 
 

 


